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Comments: The climbing community is an absolute asset to wilderness and wildlife as they bring necessary

revenue while also protecting and leaving no trace apart from the semi-permanent bolts and anchors that provide

safety and clarity for all. Changing this policy will lead to confusion and ultimately fewer climbers using the parks.

The climbing community takes pride in supporting the environment  and maintains the same principals as the

USFS, so I encourage you to keep policies the same, up until a full analysis can be done that takes into account

safety and wellness of all communities, as well as the net positive that climbers bring. Thank you! 


